
TOWNSHIP OF HARDWICK SHRED EVENT 

The Township will be hosting a Free Shred event on Saturday 

May 11, 2024, the event will run from 12:00 PM to 3:00 PM or 

until the mobile unit is completely full at the Hardwick 

Municipal Building, 40 Spring Valley Rd., Hardwick.  

Residents will be allowed to drop off confidential documents 

to be destroyed by a commercial-grade shredding company.  

The event will be paid for by monies awarded for the clean 

communities recycling program.   

*Please note that there will be a limit of 2 (20lB) boxes per 

household* 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Absolute Shredding, a local vendor, will be on hand to serve residents 

on a first come, first serve basis.  The company’s employees are bonded 

and have been thoroughly vetted to handle sensitive and confidential 

materials.   


